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19 March 2024 
 

 
Kia ora
 
Your Official Information Act request, reference: GOV-031130 
Thank you for your email of 7 March 2024, asking for the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

Can you kindly advise if the ACC partnership and WSMP programmes have been replaced with the 
workplace safety management practises and accredited employer programmes? 

 
Our response 
The Workplace Safety Management Practices product and the acronym ‘WSMP’ refer to the same product. 

WSMP, along with ACC’s Workplace Safety Discount (WSD) product were available to eligible ACC business 

customers until 1 April 2017, at which point the product offering was closed. 

 

The ACC Partnership Programme and Accredited Employer Programme (AEP) are also one and the same. 

The Partnership Programme was a more a common reference for the programme in earlier years. You can 

find a summary of the AEP and more recent changes to the programme on ACC’s website here: 

https://www.acc.co.nz/for-business/understanding-your-cover-options/accredited-employers-programme. 

 
As this information may be of interest to other members of the public 
ACC may publish a copy of this response on ACC’s website. All requester data, including your name and 
contact details, will be removed prior to release. The released response will be made available 
www.acc.co.nz/resources/#/category/12. 
 
If you have any questions about this response, please get in touch 
You can email me at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz.  
 
 
Ngā mihi 
 

 
 
Christopher Johnston 
Manager Official Information Act Services 
Government Engagement 
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